
From: David Sullivan
To: Water Draft Permit Comment
Subject: [BULK] C & H Hog Farm permit
Date: Tuesday, April 04, 2017 7:25:53 AM

I'm in support of C & H Hog Farm getting their permit.

David A. Sullivan II
Stratton Seed Co.
Fertilizer Manager
Carlisle, AR 72024
M: (870)552-0247
O: (870)552-7586
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